
Sponsor a light ...
St. Paul’s Episcopal Maumee Environmental Stewardship Team is coordinating a campaign 
for parishioners and preschool parents to sponsor (provide the cost for) new LED lighting 
throughout the church. 

All those who sponsor a light will be recognized in some way. 

We are working on logistics, costs, and a list of all available lights for purchase. Watch for it! 

Volunteers will be needed. We need people who are comfortable up on ladders and have 
experience with basic electrical work (if you can switch out an outlet, we need you!) We will 
also teach! The expected timing is late Spring. 

Making the change from fluorescent to LED lighting was a recommendation made in our 
2019 Energy Audit and research. It will reduce our electrical energy consumption which will
save electric costs – and it will begin reducing the amount of environmental waste at the 
power plant.

    ... to support St. Paul’s and the environment.
Thank you. 


